
 LANSING Sped Administration 
 U.S.D. # 469 

 Ascendra Donald, Director of Sped  200 E Mary St. 
 Dr. Sandy VanCise, Secondary Sped Coordinator  Lansing, KS 66043 
 LaKrystal McKnight, Elementary Sped Coordinator  (913) 727-1100 
 Dr. Rebecca Dalton, Early Childhood Principal  www.usd469.net 

 Special Education Advisory Council 
 Meeting Notes Summary 

 Monday, January 29, 2024 

 Welcome Introductions-  Ascendra Donald welcomed everyone  and reviewed the SpEd 

 Advisory Council’s mission and goals. 

 Program Spotlight  - None. 

 Team Discussion  - The team discussed  the upcoming sensory friendly movie night, 

 Wednesday, January 31st. The team began planning for the  SpEd Spring Fling Resource 

 Fair. The purpose of the event is to equip Lansing families with resources and tools related to 

 their needs. Details about this event will be shared soon with the Lansing USD 469 community. 

 Next Meeting 
 Monday, March 25, at 4:30 

 Lansing USD 469 District Office 


